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To whom it may concern, 

 

Please support SB769, which would allow for controlled Mountain Lion hunting in 

Oregon. This update would help manage the Mountain Lion population responsibly 

by using hounds, allowing hunters to assess each animal's size, age, and health 

before deciding to kill or release it. 

 

It would also reduce the workload of wildlife agencies and bring in money for local 

businesses from out-of-state hunters. This revenue helps support wildlife 

conservation efforts. 

 

Passing this bill would improve wildlife management and benefit local communities. 

Oregon’s Mountain Lion population is currently overpopulated and needs to be 

managed responsibly. 


